
Kings Worthy School May Fair  

1pm - 4pm, 12 May 2018 
It’s nearly time for the May Fair!  Please can you support us to make the 

fair a success and raise lots of money for the school? 
 

This year we will be collecting the following items:- 

Filled jars for the Jam Jar Jamboree (e.g. sweets or craft items or small toys) 
Clean cuddly toys            Plants            Cakes 
New books and toys for the Kids’ Tombola 

Bottles of alcohol for our new grown-ups’ game The Bottle Stall 
 

If anyone thinks their employer could profit match one of the stalls we 

would love to hear from you! 
 

We have a limited number of spaces available for companies to hire.  

Please email us if you are interested.  £10 per space. 
 

Further information, a book of raffle tickets and a volunteering form will 

be sent out in book bags a few weeks before the event.  
 

kingsworthyschoolptfa@gmail.com       registered charity 1091176 

Proud sponsors of  

Kings Worthy Primary School 


